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ISSUE ALERT

The Jeffersonian Project has sgnificant concems regaming SB 169, which would attempt
to pass-thrcugh a federal waccine discount intended for wulnerable children to ins urars in gn
effort to provide waccines for sdult Alaskans.

While t maces sense for states to take advantage of eccnomies of scale in attemgting tc
negotiste discounts, state legislstors shoukd cons ider tradecfE |, including unintended
consequences. Leveraging an existing federal program intended to serve childsen in order
to reduce prices for adult vaccines runs contrary to free market and mited government
principles and underminesthe intent of the federal safety-net program.

Expanding access tc and utilization of vaccines is a gosl sharad by many. Urfortunately,
sttampting tc de sc using the means outlined in SB 1€9 ghes cause for concern.
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